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Rachel Hunter-White has joined the Springwood Faculty as a part-time Elementary Music Instructor. She
attends Point University, where she will be finishing her second degree this spring, a Bachelor of Science
Degree in Music. Ms. Hunter-White currently holds a B.S. and a M.A. in Elementary Education. She has
15 years teaching experience in Georgia. She has taught in the Gwinnett County Public Schools, the
Good Shepherd Preschool, the Greenforest-McCalep Christian Academic Center, the Summer Institute
for the Gifted at Emory University, the Griffin-Spalding Board of Education, and the Henry County School
System.

Additionally, Rachel Hunter-White is affiliated with the Atlanta Flute Club, “Just Play” Flute Group, Music
for Healing and Transition Program, Point University Community Band, Newton County Community
Band, First Baptist Celebration Orchestra, and Greenforest Community Church Orchestra. Ms. Hunter-
White brings a wealth of experience and ideas to the Springwood School Elementary Music Program.

Rachel Hunter-White teaches Springwood 4" grade students to play recorders



